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Current Year 3- swimming lessons next year 
In September, the children in the current Year 3 class (that will be moving into Year 4) 

will be starting weekly swimming lessons.  Over the summer holidays, please can you 

help your child prepare for this through discussing it with them and where possible by 

taking them swimming.  Many swimming sessions and other leisure activities are either 

heavily discounted or free on the RE:FRESH membership to anyone who lives, works, 

has a GP or is in full time education in Blackburn with Darwen.  For more information 

follow the link below: 

https://bwdleisure.legendonlineservices.co.uk/enterprise/Join/online-sign-ups 

Dear parents and carers, 

What a year it's been! As my first year as Headteacher draws to a close, I want to express my 

deepest thanks to everyone who has made it so memorable and successful. I would firstly like 

to thank all of the incredible staff for their hard work and commitment to our children. 

I would also like to thank our governors and Cidari, as your guidance and support have been 

invaluable. And to our parents and children, thank you for your support and for making our 

school such a vibrant and special place. A particular highlight for us all this year was            

undoubtedly achieving a "Good" rating in all five areas of our Ofsted report. This truly         

captured our collective efforts and progress. 

 

Our year 6 pupils have ended the year on a high with 2 fantastic performances of the Talent 

Showcase last week, a wonderful Leavers' Service in Church yesterday and a meal at The 

Foundry on Wednesday. They have been a  wonderful year 6 and I am confident that they 

are going to go on and achieve great things at high school. Good luck to you all! 

 

As we look ahead to the summer, I want to wish a heartfelt farewell and good luck to Mrs 

Picken and Miss Hunt who will be moving on to new adventures.  

 

Finally, I wish you all a safe, restful, and happy summer holiday.  We return to school on        

Tuesday 2nd September 2025. 

Class Dojo 

All classes will be archived on Friday 18th July ready for your child’s new class. Please do 

not delete or remove the app as you will still be able to see posts from this current year 

and you will also be ready to continue using Class Dojo in September.  

https://staidansblackburn.co.uk/
https://bwdleisure.legendonlineservices.co.uk/enterprise/Join/online-sign-ups
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End of year award winners 

Congratulations to the following fantastic children who have impressed us this year and were                            

presented with awards in our Prizegiving service this morning: 

YEAR CREATIVITY PROGRESS/SUBJECT POSITIVE ATTITUDE 

REC  Szymon Pixie-Lou Abdul 

1 Lochlan Praise Somma 

2 Blanka Lamya Milad 

3 Ashleigh Szebasztian Demilade 

4 Beatrix Hammad Eamrey 

5 Huriya Paige M Ahmed 

6 Jojo Harriett - 

 Y6 Howard Cup for Achievement:  Lena & Covenant 

 Year 6 ALWAYS PRIZE: Dayton 

 Year 6 SPORTS AWARD:  Mia  & Jenub 

End of year treat 

What a wonderful way to end the year and celebrate with a fun run bouncy castle treat.  

The children (and staff) had a great time! 

https://staidansblackburn.co.uk/
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Correct School Uniform ready for September 

                        

 

PE Kit 

 

  

 

 

Whittakers School Uniform 

You can now order our uniform online from Whittakers. 

Whittakers School Uniform 

https://staidansblackburn.co.uk/


Infant  

Fruit:  

Children in Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 receive free fruit as part of a     

Government scheme. 

Junior   

Fruit 

Snack 

Children in KS2 will receive a free piece of fruit as a snack for break time. 

Milk: Milk is only available for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.  If your 

child is entitled to Pupil Premium funding they will automatically receive 

milk.  If you do not want your child to receive milk please let the office 

know.  If your child is NOT entitled to Pupil Premium funding and you did 

not order them milk this year, please register for milk on the Cool Milk    

website www.coolmilk.com or contact them on 0800 3213248.  All children 

in school have a beaker so that they can access drinking water during the 

day. 

  PE kits: All children need PE kits in school.  Children need to have a pair of pumps 

for indoor use – not trainers as these can mark the hall floor.  These pumps 

can also be used outdoors, although you might prefer to send in an old 

pair of trainers for this purpose.  From a hygiene point of view, it is im-

portant that children have a change of footwear for PE.  Please don’t 

spend a lot of money on a pair of trainers for outdoor PE. 
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Y6 Sponsored walk 

The total amount raised was £710.92.  Thank you to everyone who donated.  Also thanks to 

Year 6, Miss Cornalll and Mrs Rey who took part in the walk. 

Useful Information for Next Year 

https://staidansblackburn.co.uk/
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Overdue Balances on School Money 

PAYMENT REMINDERS: There is currently a lot of outstanding debt on pupil     

accounts for school dinners, breakfast club and trips.  Balance reminders are 

sent out weekly. 

We would like to kindly request that all outstanding balances are paid via 

School Money before school closes for the summer break on Friday 18th July 

2025.  We must point out that any outstanding debt after Friday 18th July will 

be sent to Cidari Multi Academy Trust for debt recovery. 

 

Outward Bound Meeting for 25/26 

There is a lot of interest for this trip and some deposits already paid.  Places are limited so 

if your child is interested in going you will need to pay the deposit payment of £43..00 

asap to secure their place. 

 

 

https://staidansblackburn.co.uk/
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Children’s University Summer Challenge 

https://staidansblackburn.co.uk/
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Writing Competition 

The competition is open to children and young people up to 16 years old who are      

invited to write about their favourite place or space within the BwD borough. 

There will be a prize of £200.00 Waterstones voucher for the Blackburn with Darwen 

school with the most entries, followed by a £100.00 voucher for the individual winner 

and a £50.00 voucher for the runner up. 

The initiative is open until 30th August, with winners to be judged by Actress Jenny 

Agutter OBE, Councillor Phil Riley, Cynthia Johnson, a lecturer in the History of the Book 

at the University of London, Blackburn with Darwen Libraries and Christina Gabbitas. 

Entries can be sent to Blackburn with Darwen Libraries or emailed to                               

info@christinagabbitas.com 

 

Please remember to include your name, age and school or contact details. 

https://staidansblackburn.co.uk/
mailto:info@christinagabbitas.com
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Christmas Pantomime 2025—Snow White  

Our yearly trip to Blackburn Empire Theatre to watch the Snow White Pantomime is on        

Monday 1st December.  The cost of this trip is £7.00 per pupil. 

It’s great to see that some parents have already paid—thank you.  

We appreciate that Christmas has only just been and gone and we know that you don’t want 

to be thinking about next Christmas or you don’t want to make any payment(s) until closer to 

December, when this is already a busy and expensive time for everyone, so with this in mind 

we have added the payment to Schoolmoney now to give you the opportunity to spread the 

cost into affordable weekly/monthly payments or alternatively, if you wish, you can pay the 

amount in full. 

House Statistics 

ALWAYS following the school rights this week. 

 
HODDER CALDER BLAKEWATER RIBBLE 

98% 90% 96% 100% 

https://staidansblackburn.co.uk/

